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As summer draws to a close we reflect on the good times we’ve had! Fall begins
September 23rd and brings new programs and some that are becoming a Centennial
Place autumn tradition. Traditions such as our Grandparents Day Event, this year to be
held on Sunday September 10th from 10am-2pm. Join us for critter visits from Wolley
Wonderland, lunch, and our Resident Art Show! We have been enjoying farm fresh corn
for a few weeks now, but our big Corn Roast Dinner will be held on September 14th at
5pm. Families are welcome to join us. Please RSVP by Tuesday August 29th if you would
like to join your loved one. On September 15th we will be hosting our New Residents
Welcome Tea. We are looking forward to recognizing all the new residents we have
welcomed in the last few months. This is a wonderful opportunity for other home areas
to meet some newer faces. We are also looking forward to welcoming back our horse
drawn wagon rides courtesy of Highview Farms the afternoon of September 22nd. Our
birthday party will feature the Donegal Fiddlers on September 26th, a resident fan
favourite! We close out the month with an Oktober Fest Party on the 28th with a
6:30pm show in the Fireside Lounge. Please see the Programs Calendar for all programs
offered this month! As always, Life Enrichment Coordinators Nicole & Michelle are
available at ext. 230 for any Life Enrichment inquiries.

Bus Outings:

September 6th- 11am: Lunch at Myla's Little Munchies Food Truck (Cavan)
September 6th- 2pm: Ice Cream Stop at Central Smith Creamery (Selwyn)
September 13th: Lift Lock Cruises (Peterborough)

September 20th: Fishing at Ontario Federation of Anglers & Hunters (Peterborough)
September 27th: Apple Picking at Archibald Orchards (Bowmanville)

Smiling while we slip n’ slide our way
through this summer!
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